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Comments I cannot support this application for planning permission. The proposed area is a floodplain
for the local area and it is also a nature reserve where there are rare and protected species,
not to mention the other non protected animals that would also be forced out of their natural
habitat. There is so much building work going on which is serverly impacting on the green
spaces in and around bicester. It is fast turning into commercial/industrial town with rapidly
reducing space for wildlife & places for people to enjoy. It is massively important to have
green space for our children to explore, hopefully teaching them to have more care and
compassion for the wildlife and nature than then people who want to readily build on these
areas. Building on this area will make the green space an eyesore & severely impact on the
homes & the residents already living in this area. The area floods very frequnetly & building
here will put our homes at risk.
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